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Hi! My name is Hannah Kraft and I am writing this letter in support of HB2616. Raw 

milk is known for its high values in vitamins, minerals, protein and good fats! Majority 

of these good nutrients get killed off during the pasteurization process leaving little 

nutrients in the milk. Raw milk has been proven to increase the immune system, aid 

in allergies and easier to digest in the body. From a personal experience, my son 

who has bad asthma, has highly benefited from drinking raw milk. It not only gives 

him lots of good nutrients but has also helped with his flare ups. I am so grateful to 

have this option for him.   

I also love being able to support my local farms in this way as well! I urge your 

support for HB 2616. 

Thank you again for your time!  


